
User Department’s Recommendation 

User Department Name: Police Services (Animal Enforcement Services) 

Recommended Bidder: _______________________________________ meets our approval.     
Name/Amount

Project Amount This Term: $_________________________ 

Funding:  
General        Enterprise  3 Digit Fund Code ___________________ 
CIP Line-Item No. (if applicable): __________ 

Justification:  

_______________________________ 
Name, Title        Date 

_______________________________ 
Department Director       Date 
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	Text6: 
	Text7: The current Motorola radios utilized by Animal Enforcement Officers are no longer being manufactured or repaired, indicating their obsolescence in the market. Parts for the old radios are no longer being produced, making it impossible to replace broken or malfunctioning components. The new APX 900 radios will replace the obsolete radios currently being

Motorola currently maintains the radios utilized by Animal Enforcement Services. There is also an agreement between DeKalb Fire and Motorola that Animal Enforcement would like to join said contract (#042021-MOT Public safety communications).
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